University of Larbi Ben M’Hidi, Oum El-Bouaghi
FL&FL
The Department of English Language

Oum El-Bouaghi on March 51" 2024
NOTIFICATION

Dear second year students (G1&G6),

Due to genuine reasons, NISHORSEIONGEI is going to be absent

from her teaching job on March 6.

Make up sessions will, soon, be scheduled (check the website)

The Administration Office




